

Tillamook School District No. 9

2510 - 1st Street Tillamook, OR 97141

Curt Shelley, Superintendent 503.842.4414 • Fax 503.842.6854 shelleyc@tillamook.k12.or.us

September 16, 2021

TO:

Headlight Herald

FROM:

Gail Levesque

Executive Assistant

RE:

Board Member Vacancy

News Release

A vacancy exists on the Tillamook School District 9 Board of Directors, Position #5. The Board of Directors is seeking qualified applicants to fill the position. Interested parties should contact Gail Levesque at the District Administration Office, 503.842.4414 ext 1015, or by email at gaill@tillamook.k12.or.us to request a Candidate Application. A letter of interest and the completed application must be returned to Tillamook School District, 2510 First Street, Tillamook, OR 97141, not later than October 15, 2021. The Board will announce the appointment for Position #5 at the November 8, 2021, board meeting which will be held at the District Office.